
  

 

Bramley Church of England Primary School 
Bramley Bulletin – 23rd February 2024 

 

Welcome back after the half term break! I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable time with your families. 

As we dive into the second half of the spring term, I wanted to share some important updates and upcoming 

events with you. 

 

We have an exciting term ahead with several events that always bring smiles to the faces of our children. 

First up is World Book Day, which will be taking place on Thursday 7th March. We encourage our children to 

dress up as their favourite book characters and engage in various literary activities throughout the day. It's 

always a joy to see their creativity come to life! 

 

Additionally, we have Red Nose Day fast approaching on Friday 15th March This is a fantastic opportunity 

for our school community to come together to make a difference and raise funds for those in need. We will 

be organising various fundraising activities, so please keep an eye out for more information in the coming 

weeks. 

 

Some reminders: 

Please read the reminders below of key school rules in order to keep our school running smoothly and 

safely. We have stated them previously but we feel some parents may need a reminder: 

 The staff car park is strictly for our staff. It is crucial that no parents park in this area, especially during 

drop off and pick up times. This rule ensures the safety of everyone. Please note that exceptions will 

only be made for blue badge holders. 

 Please remember that if your child experiences diarrhoea and/or vomiting, they should not return 

to school until 48 hours have passed since their last episode. This precautionary measure helps 

prevent the spread of illness and ensures a healthy environment for all. 

 If your child is absent from school, please remember to contact us each day to inform us of their 

absence. If you have an estimate of the number of days they will be absent, please feel free to share 

that information as well. 

 Every child should bring a named water bottle to school every day. They are welcome to refill it as 

often as needed to stay hydrated and focused throughout the day. 

 Parents’ Evenings are next week. Thank you to everyone who has already booked an appointment. 

If you have not done this yet, please do so. 

 Lastly, if there are any changes when it comes to taking the school bus home, please notify the 

school office. This ensures that we have the most up-to-date information and can ensure the safety 

and security of your child. 

 

Easter Holiday Club 

We are looking forward to offering 7 fun filled days for your children to enjoy over the Easter Holidays . 

On the following days: Tuesday 2nd April to Thursday 4th and Monday the 8th of April to Thursday 11th. 

The hours will be 8.30-4.30pm at a cost of £28 a day per child. There will be a mixture of free play, the use 

of many resources, planned activities including games, arts and crafts and outside play. If you are 

interested, please use the link below to book: https://forms.office.com/e/zfbdjfXw7Z  

If you require any further information please contact Julie Wilson at bosc@bramley.hants.sch.uk 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/zfbdjfXw7Z


 

This term… 

We are now half way through the year and have another exciting, learning filled term coming up. 

Please have a read of the Learning Overviews at the end of the newsletter to see what each year group is 

focusing on this half term, as well as the key dates so far. 

 

Our Spring 2 year group topics are: 

EYFS: Where do I belong in the world? Year 4: The Ancient Maya 

Year 1: Amazing Aviation              Year 5: The Changing Power of the Monarchy 

Year 2: Grand Designers   Year 6: Groovy Greeks 

Year 3: Ancient Egyptians 

 

 

I hope you all have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week during our parent 

consultation meetings. 

 

Take care   

 

 

Mr Steve Moore  

Executive Head of School 

 

Key Dates… 

 

26/2 No teacher led clubs this week 

27/2 Parent’s Evening 3:30 – 6pm   

28/2 Parent’s Evening 3:30 – 6pm   

29/2 Parent’s Evening 3:30 – 6pm   

1/3 Cricket Day Yr2 & Yr3 – Chance to Shine Cricket Coaching 

7/3 World Book Day - Book Character Dress up day and book activities in school 

15/3 Red Nose Day – mufti day in return for £1 donation 

22/3 BSA Disco 

27/3 Church visit for Easter Service – parent volunteers would be gratefully received 

28/3 Last day of Spring Term 

29/3 Good Friday – Easer Break  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Spring 2 - Learning Overviews  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


